
Subject: FW: Excellent letter to the editor of The Vancouver Sun
Date: Fri, 5 Sep 2003 17:20:57 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Robert_" <Dunn@telus.net>

CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>,
"Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>, <cagebc@yahoo.com>

Dear Dr. Dunn. 
 
I very much appreciate your comments. I also appreciate that you have sent a copy of your
letter to the Council  of the City of Vancouver. I have taken the liberty to send a copy
of your e - mail as well as my reply to my own Council as well as the Federation of North
Vancouver Community Associations. I trust this will meet with your approval.
 
Thank you again,
 
Ernie Crist  
-----Original Message-----
From: Robert Dunn [ mailto:Robert_Dunn@telus.net ]
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2003 4:16 PM
To: Ernie Crist
Cc: Mayor & City Council of Vancouver; comm_ed@gvrd.bc.ca; cskelton@png.canwest.com;
dbramham@png.canwest.com
Subject: Excellent letter to the editor of The Vancouver Sun

To:
Ernie Crist, Esq., Councillor
District of North Vancouver
 
Dear Mr Crist,
 
I was very pleased to read your letter to the Editor of The Vancouver Sun today and
relieved to know that at least one person in authority and influence is prepared to tell
the truth about the latest phoney water crisis. As you very justly and very aptly put it,
there is no shortage of available water. There is a shortage of people in authority with
the foresight and resolve to bring the water to where it is needed. 
 
Every time we have a dry spell, the sanctimonious water conservation extremists climb
into their pulpits and start preaching their customary wrong messages, especially true
this time with the Sun fanning the flames of this phoney crisis with articles by Daphne
Bramham and Chad Skelton, calling once again for water metering and branding us as WATER
HOGS. Hysterical journalism at its worst.
 
I very much hope that there are more like you in positions of authority who will do the
right thing and built or expand the aqueducts necessary to bring our beautiful, fresh,
and abundant water to where it is needed.
 
I have the honour to be,
Yours very truly,
R. D. Dunn, M.A. (Brit.Col.), D.Phil. (Oxon.)
404 - 1406 Harwood Street
Vancouver, British Columbia
Canada, V6G 1X5
(604) 669-1170
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His Worship the Mayor of Vancouver and Councillors
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